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PRESS RELEASE 

 

HERTS HOTELIERS WELCOME  COUNTY SHOW PRIZEWINNER 

 

Members of the Hertfordshire Hoteliers Association welcomed a special guest after their 

latest monthly board meeting, held at Sopwell House Hotel and Spa, St Albans. 

 

Part of the meeting was devoted to feedback from  this year’s Hertfordshire County Show, 

with officers reporting a highly-successful return from this year’s presence. 

 

Continuing its policy of promoting Hertfordshire as an ideal tourist destination, the 

association entertained a steady stream of visitors to its stand while making its presence felt 

further by distributing hundreds of balloons to passers-by. 

 

A feature of the stand was a competition with prizes donated by member hotels, with Helen 

Westwood from Sandridge landing the major award of dinner for two at St Michael’s Manor 

Hotel, St Albans. 

 

Helen was invited to a special ceremony after the monthly board meeting to receive her 

voucher, handed over by HHA chairman Richard Marrett, who is also general manager of St 

Michael’s Manor. 
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